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Thank you so much for your generous Harvest donations for the Hillingdon 
Food Bank. Our Harvest Celebration Assembly was a lovely occasion and all 
the children performed brilliantly. It was lovely 
to see so many parents and families in 
attendance. 
Well done to Year 4 who presented the first 
class assembly of the year. They did a great job 
of telling us all about the Ancient Egyptians. 
This is clearly a topic they enjoy learning about. 
Thank you to parents for attending, and thank 
you to Mr McElwee, Mrs Harrison and Mrs 

Rowley for helping to prepare and organise the whole thing.  
 
Our new members of the School Council were announced this week. They 
are: Yambutso and Angel in Year 3, Kayden and Grace in Year 4, Liam and Mia in 
Year 5 and Henry and Wede in Year 6. Congratulations to all. Next week the School Council will be 
meeting to talk about our new Vision and they will be drafting a letter to send out to all parents 
about helping us with our strap line.  
  

 

Sports Results and Fixtures 
 

Football: 
St. Andrew’s 2 St. Bernadette’s 4 

Well done to the team who kept fighting all the way through and had some great moments of play and 
scored 2 brilliant goals.  

Next fixture – Wednesday 17th October v St. Catherine’s (Away) 
 

Netball: 
St. Andrew’s 0 St. Mary’s 14 

Well done to the team. This was their first match against an experienced side – many of whom had played 
in last year’s league. Our girls really improved throughout the game and fought hard all the way through. 

Next fixture – Thursday 18th October v Rabbsfarm (Away) 
 
 

Welcome  
This week we welcomed Sarah to Year 5. She has 

settled in well and we wish her and her family 
every happiness here at St. Andrew’s. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clubs 
Just a reminder that next week there will be no 
Judo Club on the Friday. All other clubs will go 

ahead as normal. 
After half term there will be no clubs on the 

Tuesday or Thursday due to Parents’ Evenings. 
This will affect Gymnastics, Judo and Choir. 
Please contact those club leaders for details 

about rescheduled dates. Thanks 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                 

 

Nicola Edwards 

Breakfast Club and After School Club 
 

Book online at 
https://www.schoolfriendclub.com/our-clubs-1/st-

andrews-c-of-e-primary-school/ 
 

Important Dates 
 
Thursday 18th October - Orchestra Assembly to school 
Friday 19th October - Training Day 
Monday 22nd – Friday 26th October – Half Term 
Monday 29th October – Back to school  
Tuesday 30th October – Parents’ Evening 4 – 6:30pm 
Thursday 1st November – Parents’ Evening 5 – 8pm 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Merit Awards 

Reception – Jia Ni, Jesseline 
 

Year 1 – Reece, Nyah 
 

Year 2 – Zoe, Ethan 
 

Year 3 – Yambutso, Ethan 
 

Year 4 – The whole class 
 

Year 5 – Olivia, Jia Onn 
 

Year 6 – Harrison, Asi 
 

Well done to all! 
 

Class Assemblies 
 

Friday 9th November – Year 1 
Friday 23rd November – Year 6 
Friday 14th December – Year 5 

 

Maths Workshops 
 

It was fantastic to see so many parents at the 
Maths Workshops. They really engaged with all the 

new methods and strategies and enthusiastically 
used lots of the practical resources to solve the 

different calculations. Thank you for all the positive 
feedback too. Photographs and the Powerpoint 

slides can be viewed on our website and via Class 
Dojo.  
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